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Kwe aweti’,  

I am very pleased to announce, on behalf of the Conseil de la Nation huronne-wendat 
(CNHW), that we are launching a public consultation on communications. This exercise 
will allow us to update our communication policy, but also to improve our various 
communication tools (website, social media, Yakwennra newspaper, public notices, etc.).  

To start, we would like to collect your opinions, preferences and comments regarding our 
communication tools. Therefore, we encourage you to complete the attached short 
survey. You have two options to complete the survey:  

• Complete the online version by going to www.wendake.ca and clicking on 
“Communications survey” in the public notices (preferred option); 

OR 

• Complete the attached paper version and return it using the postage-paid 
envelope.  

You have until Monday, June 27th to submit your answers, regardless of the method 
being used (online or paper). If you need help completing the survey, you can contact the 
CNHW reception by phone at 418 843-3767. 

Thank you in advance to all those who will take a few minutes to complete the survey. 
We look forward to hearing from you! 

Tiawenhk, 

 

 

Dave Laveau 

Chief portfolio-holder of communications 

 


